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Dated 27.01.2009

To,

Shri V.A.N. Namboodiri

General Secretary, BSNLEU,

New Delhi – 110001

Dear Comrade,

Please accept our hearty Congratulations on winning the election of majority representative union of Non-Executive employees in BSNL of 4th membership verification held on 21.01.2009. We are aware that being the recognised union the important issues of workers will be taken up on priority for early settlement. Similarly we are confident that the issues related to Viability of BSNL will also be given due priority under the banner of Joint Forum. 

We assure you our fullest cooperation.

With best wishes,
Yours Comradely,

Sd/-
(Prahlad Rai)

General Secretary 

